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Heartfelt Thanks for Attending Parent’s Night 

Out Event! 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We extend our sincere appreciation to each one of you for joining us at the 
Parent's Night Out event. Your presence made the afternoon truly special, and we 
hope both you and your little ones enjoyed a delightful time together. 

It was heartwarming to spend the afternoon with the children, watching a 
movie, and sharing a delicious pizza meal. The joy and laughter that filled the room 
were a testament to the wonderful community we have at Fern Flower – Nature 
School. 

As parents and caregivers, we hope you relished the opportunity to enjoy a well-
deserved date night out, knowing that your children were in good hands and having 
a great time. Your trust and participation made the event a success, and we are 
grateful for the shared moments of joy and connection. 

Additionally, we are thrilled to announce that, thanks to your participation, we 
were able to gather an impressive ABC amount of money for our XYZ purpose. Your 
contribution has a direct and positive impact on our community, and we appreciate 
your support in helping us achieve our goals. 

Once again, thank you for being a part of Parent's Night Out. Your presence, 
support, and participation are invaluable to us, and we look forward to creating more 
memorable moments together in the future. 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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